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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com
www:
www.WebFamilyTree.com

Ronald A. Dahl
November 21, 1997
Trygve Bræin
2638 Fåberg
Norway

Dear Trygve:
I got your name from Lyle Dahl in Minnesota.   I believe you may have done some genealogical research for him about 1990.

Do you still do genealogical research?  If so, would you mind writing me on what your rates are and what your resources and credentials are?

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours Truly,
Ron Dahl

